

21st June 2018

## Ref PH398

## To all Community Pharmacies in the Wessex area

Dear Colleague,

This is just to confirm that following are current Health Promotion Campaign (Act F.A.S.T.) which finishes at the end of June 2018; Our third Campaign can now be confirmed as "Be Clear on Cancer Blood in pee".

We will run this campaign for pharmacies in Wessex from Monday 23 July 2018 to Friday 7 September 2018. It will be running nationally on TV, radio and social media until late September.

Further communications will follow so please keep an eye out for them, dates maybe subject to change

As we enter the final week for Act FAST and approach our next campaign please take an opportunity to look at the various Public Health videos for pharmacists at <a href="https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCs3A-tRdd-2jlxQD1N-s2VQ">https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCs3A-tRdd-2jlxQD1N-s2VQ</a> these have been going out via twitter during recent campaigns.

Thank you for your continued support

## Kind regards

Tim Perriment,
Primary Care Commissioning Support Manager
(Pharmacy and Optometry),
NHS England, South Region Team,
Wessex Local Office, First Floor,
Oakley Road, Southampton,
Hampshire, SO16 4GX

Tel: 0113 824 9951 Fax: 023 8072 5457 tim.perriment@nhs.net